
Concord & Western Quarterly Meetings 
Picnic & Tubing on the Brandywine 

Sunday – June 23, 2019 - 12:30 to 4:30 PM 
Spend an Afternoon Outdoors with Friends! 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
What will be there:  

• tubes, chairs, volleyball net, some life jackets 
• hot dogs and buns, drinks, plates, napkins, utensils 

 
What to bring:  

• dish to share, favorite drinks, water bottles 
• sunscreen, towels, swimsuits, tubes and life jackets if you have them (extras may 

be needed) 
• friends, games, instruments, Rise Up Singing!! 

 
What tubers need to know:  

• please wear old sneakers or water shoes and shorts (the creek bottom is hard on 
feet and swim suits) 

• you will be required to sign a hold harmless agreement at the site; children under 
18 must have permission slips signed by parents (these are on our website and 
will be there at the picnic) 

• young children must wear a flotation device 
• parents are responsible for their children and will be asked to help with “creek 

watching” to ensure everyone’s safety. 
 

Many thanks to our host, Mary Etta Clendenin: Address is 1005 Brandywine Creek Rd., Coatesville PA 
19320. Map available at http://concordquarter.org/brandywine-tubing-2019/. Map provides updated 

directions for detour. Contact our coordinator for more information at 
 concordquarter@pym.org - or 610-864-3802 or 610-486-0834 (day of event). 


